
Thursday, June 02, 2023 

www.ArrowheadWoodsInformed.com 

 

All ALA Members 

The Arrowhead Woods 

 

RE: Senator Ochoa Bogh Meeting @ Rim High School – Saturday, June 10th at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Dear ALA Member, 

 

Senator Ochoa Bogh is hosting a Lake Arrowhead Neighborhood Town Hall meeting to discuss issues concerning 

Lake Arrowhead including the LACSD-AWAC takeover. Once again, we would hate for this meeting to go 

unnoticed so we cordially invite all ALA members to attend and give their sincere input. The meeting will be held 

on Saturday, June 10th at 1:30 p.m. at the Rim High School on Highway 18. Please join us for the festivities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

  
 Garin Vartanian                                           Ted Heyck  

 

MEETING DATE 

Saturday, June 10, 2023, at 1:30 p.m. 

MEETING LOCATION 

Rim of the World High School 

Performing Arts Center 

27400 CA-18, Lake Arrowhead, CA 92352 

 

 As a friendly reminder - LACSD cannot takeover the powers and duties of AWAC without our 

approval therefore we must VOTE NO. In our opinion, the LACSD-AWAC takeover involves nothing more 

than money, power and the water rights to all of Arrowhead Woods. In fact, we have just learned from inside 

sources, that the attorneys for both LACSD and AWAC believe that AWAC owns all of the underground 

water rights (well water) in the Woods. They believe that this deal will allow them to completely own, 

control and sell all existing and future use of all Arrowhead Woods underground water.  
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